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Date: 07 April 2021

Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)
Request ID: FOI318821664

Thank you for your request for information relating to consultations for radar key operated kissing
gate at Coundon Hall Park.

Your request and our responses are shown below:

1. Regarding the Radar key operated kissing gate installed in at Coundon Hall Park near the
changing rooms at Tamworth Road car park. Prior to installation, were any consultations
carried out with the Council's Disability Equality Action Partnership, any other groups
representing disabled people or disabled park users? If so, can you confirm who was
consulted and whether a record exists of this consultation.

We can confirm that the 'RADAR' key operated Kissing Gate in Coundon Hall Park was installed
without consultation with the City Council’s Disability Equality Action Partnership nor any other
disability groups or disabled users of the park.

However, we confirm that the gate is compliant with relevant British Standards (for which consults
with groups representing disabled people).



The supply of information in response to a freedom of information request does not confer an
automatic right to re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of
private study and non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly,
information supplied can also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is
photographs. Please contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose.

Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are looking
for is already published on the Council's web site and in particular its FOI/EIR Disclosure log,
Council's Publication Scheme, Open Data and Facts about Coventry.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request — email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance



